Special Police Contract Review Meeting 7-22-19 scheduled for 2:30 p.m.
Agenda posted 7-9-19; Meeting opened at 2:30 p.m.
 
- The following Council members were in attendance:
	Mayor Mary Norell
	Aldermen Larry Koch
	Aldermen Jason Steury
	Alderwomen Barbara Pate
	Alderwomen MaryAnne Manring
		
-City staff members present:
	City Clerk, Vanessa Harper
	City Attorney, Peter Lee arrived at 4:00 p.m.

Manring motioned, seconded by Pate, carried; to approve the Special Police Contract Review Meeting Agenda for 7-22-19.  Unanimously approved.  
	
Council had a thorough discussion regarding the current police contract and the County Clerk’s second quarter numbers based on that contract.  Deputy Coots assisted Council in analyzing the County’s numbers and the rationale behind them.  

Manring motioned, seconded by Pate, carried; to close the open session of the Special Police Contract Review Meeting at 3:58 p.m and go into the closed session of the Special Police Contract Review Meeting to discuss contracts.  Approved with the following votes: Koch-yes, Steury-yes, Manring-yes, Pate-Yes. None: No. None: Absent.

Manring motioned, seconded by Pate, carried; to close the close session and reconvene into open at 4:20 p.m.  Approved with the following votes: Koch-yes, Steury-yes, Manring-yes, Pate-Yes. None: No. None: Absent.	

No votes were taken during the closed portion of the special review meeting.

Manring motioned, seconded by Pate, carried; to close the regular open session of the special police contract review meeting at 4:20 p.m.  	Approved with the following votes: Koch-yes, Steury-yes, Manring-yes, Pate-Yes. None: No. None: Absent.	
			



Mary Norell, Mayor

__________________________



ATTESTED: Vanessa Harper, City Clerk

___________________________
